
The Swiss Ski Club informs you!

Swiss Ski Club of NY
Your monthly newsletter

September 2014

Please log in to the Swiss Ski Club Website or our Facebook page for more details or additional events.

If you wish to organize an event, please contact Ioana at events@SwissSkiClub.org

We are looking for reservationist for the upcoming ski season,  if you wish to volunteer please contact
Kathi at tourmanager@SwissSkiClub.org

Past Months in pictures

Ski season will arrive soon
enough, so it was time to
get into shape. Nothing
better than
a day hike at Harriman
Park!
20 of us started from
Tuxedo, swam in the lake
and enjoyed the
beautiful park views and
wild life.

Labour day week-end
was a blast with our
happy bikers
discovering the not so
flat roads of the Mad
River valley! 

There was also some
biking involved in the

city with the SSC
team participation to
the 25th NYC Century
Bike Tour. We crossed
the Brooklyn bridge,
the RFK bridge, from
Central Park to
Prospect Park, Long
Island City, Brooklyn
and Manhattan...we
proudly biked our 35
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miles!

After all these efforts

we deserved a little
relaxation! And we did

just that with a
fantastic day at Spa
Castle.
We are all refreshed
and energized,
ready for the ski
season!

Membership Dues - October 15th

As we all have noticed, taxes are up, food prices are up, gas is more expensive and it seems that your money is buying you less
and less – with ONE exception! Yes, the Ski Club of NY has kept the membership fees at the same level for a staggering 10
years! However, the club now needs your support since also your club’s expenses have been rising constantly and we do not
want to run at a deficit again.

The price of food, costs of maintenance and insurance, heating oil and other expenses have been steadily on the increase.
Paired with low attendance these past seasons, this combination has taken a toll on our finances and we have posted losses
over the past two years. In order to run again in the black and to keep our lodge in tip top shape for your enjoyment, we
realized that we need to increase the dues at this time. On the other hand, the prices for a day or a weekend at the lodge stays
the same so that there is no increase in your expenses whenever you visit the lodge.

We are looking forward to an amazing ski season, with 5 bus trips up to the lodge, an annual trip in Europe, celebrating with
you at the Holiday party and Spring Dance, or simply a drink with friends at our happy hours. Stay tuned for the SSC upcoming
events on our website, Facebook and Newsletters.

Upcoming events

Vermont

Sat-Sun, September 19-20 -Reunion Weekend:
Our traditional 'Reunion' week-end will take place on September 19-20.
Come and spend a wonderful week-end with old friends and share all your clubs stories.
To reserve please contact Hans at oldtimer2014@swissskiclub.org

Sat-Sun, September 27-28 - Hiking the Camel's Hump: We will ascend Camels Hump in the
morning. This is the third highest mountain in Vermont and it is not for beginners. About 2 ½ hours each way,
mostly going up with no flat parts, later, all going down. However, it has the most fantasƟc view of Vermont.
Sunday we can relax or go swimming or take a shorter hike up the top of Mad River… To Reserve please contact
Erich at Lodgemanager@SwissSkiClub.org

Sat-Mon, October 11-13 - Columbus Day - Fall Work Week-end:
Let's beautify the lodge for the season! It is a FREE weekend for anybody that shows up but work will be asked of
any participant.Reservation required. Contact Erich at lodgemanager@SwissSkiClub.org

Thur-Sun, November 27-30 - Thanksgiving Week-end:
Come and share the turkey and give thanks in beautiful Vermont with your Swiss Ski Club friends.

New York
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Wed, November 19 -Business Meeting and Social:

Summer is over, time to prepare the ski season. Members, join us for the
first business meeting of the season. Food and drinks will be served during
the meeting. Social event will follow to socialize with new and old friends.
Location: O'Cabanon, 245 West 29th Street.

Contact Barbara pres@SwissSkiClub.org for details.

Wed, December 10 -Business Meeting and Social:

Snow is calling us! Let's talk about the club's business. Food and drinks will
be served during the meeting for members only. Social event will follow to
socialize with new and old friends. Location: O'Cabanon, 245 West 29th Street.

Contact Barbara pres@SwissSkiClub.org for details.

Wed, December 10 -Holiday Party:

'Tis the season to celebrate! Join us at our traditional Holiday Party to share food and
drinks and be merry. Location: Cotta Osteria, 513 Columbus Avenue

Reservations details will follow shortly.

Happy Members' Events

The SSC would like to Congratulate our member, Julie Gosal Hoarau and her husband Karamvir for the

happy arrival of their baby boy Lio Oberyn 
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